
6. WOOLSTON/BURWOOD EXPRESSWAY UPDATE

The Area Engineer and Local Programmes Team Leader updated the Board on
planning for Stage 2 of the Woolston/Burwood Expressway, and to gain support to
stop both Eureka Street and Carisbrooke Street to motor vehicles at the
Expressway.  The Board decided to recommend to the City Services Committee:

1. That the information be received.

2. Its support for the plan to stop Eureka Street and Carisbrooke Street to
motor vehicles at the Woolston/Burwood Expressway.

3. That its support be subject to a report setting out:

(i) the changed traffic patterns arising from the proposed closure; and,
(ii) ways and means of minimising any adverse affects.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


